
NALC BRANCH 1690 

FAMILY EVENT 
OCTOBER 14, 2024 

 

This year’s event will be held October 14th, 2024, from late morning to early 
afternoon at Bowlero Lanes in Jupiter Florida. 

 

This is a Private event for NALC Branch 1690 members, their spouse, and their 
children only.  Due to limited capacity No other guests will be permitted.  You 
must sign up in advance to reserve a spot as we will have limited capacity.   

 

Deadline to sign up is September 1st, 2024. 

The earlier you sign up the better as once we reach capacity, we will not be 
able to add anyone else unless there are cancellations.   
 

You can sign up at your Station with your Shop Steward or 
call the Union Hall at 561-967-0240. 


